Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 2:21 PM
To: Tmran’

Subject: RE: Reschedule

Imran,

Ms. Vang is recommending that your demolition assessment be approved. If you wish to appeal further, you
may attend the April 20 Public Hearing at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.

Mai Vang

Coordinator for Legislative Hearings
City Council Offices

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310

Saint Paul, MN 55102

Direct: 651-266-8563

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585

Fax: 651-266-8574
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us

From: Imran [mailto:ilkhan1212@aol.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 8:01 AM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: Reschedule

Hi Marcia and Mai,

I won't be able to attend today due to a staffing shortage at my school. | apologize. If you know any teachers
or nice people looking for employment, | pay between $15-20/hour.

I'm working with the City Council to exchange land at 210 Grand to preserve the Fire Station and thus the delay
in construction.

Thanks again for your patience.

Imran



Sent from my iPhone

>0n Mar 28, 2016, at 6:53 PM, "Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)" <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:
>

> If you can't make it we are going to process the fee as is. | will just ask Joe for a little staff report on this to
understand what the demo fee is.

>

>

>

>

> Mai Vang

> Coordinator for Legislative Hearings

> City Council Offices

> 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310

> Saint Paul, MN 55102

> Direct: 651-266-8563

> Appeals Line: 651-266-8585

> Fax: 651-266-8574

> mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us

>

VVVVVVV VYV

> From: Imran [mailto:ilkhan1212 @aol.com]

> Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 1:43 PM

> To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

> Subject: Reschedule

>

> Hi Mai,

> | probably won't be able to attend tomorrow due to a staffing shortage at my school.
> If | find a substitute, I'll be there. Thanks, Imran

>

> Sent from my iPhone




